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TO ALL INTERESTED STAKEHOLDERS

ANNUAL ADJUSTMENT OF THE SINGLE EXIT PRICE FOR MEDICINES

1. The Pricing Committee would like to revise the methodology for reviewing the
amount to which the Single Exit Prices of medicines for use in South Africa may

be adjusted on an annual basis.

2 The Committee would therefore like to invite all interested persons to provide
comments on the new approach for reviewing the SEPA from 2015. Attached to
this letter is a discussion document, proposing the new methodology for

determining the SEPA going forward.

3. Interested persons are invited to furnish the Committee with written
representations on the proposed methodology before 28 March 2014.

Submissions can be sent to:

The Director: Pharmaceutical Economic Evaluations
National Department of Health

Room 2610 South Tower

Civitas Building

Corner Thabo Sehume and Struben Streets
PRETORIA

0001



4. Any further enquiries on this matter can be forwarded to Mr S Mngadi at (012)
395 8185

X
Dr A Pillay
Deputy Director-General: Health Regulation and Compliance Management
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